



From:

Date:2004/03/27 Sat AM 01:07:58 CST
To:views@cab-review.gov.hk
Subject:NPC group to interpret Basic Law annexes

Move To: (Choose Folder)

Dear Sir/Madam.

As a citizen, I am deeply disappointed with "NPC group to interpret basic

law". Although i do understand they have the right to do so but I still consider it is a total demolishing of the "one country, 2 systems" principle. In addition, it also impose unnecessary restriction on what the

CAB-review process.

Lastly, please express our disappointment about this when you meet up with

NPC next week.

Regards,

Danny Cheng



Help